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Post-Election Hand Tally Confirms Accuracy of E-Vote Results  
 
A hand count of the November presidential election completed on Feb. 2 confirmed the 
county’s election night results.   
 
A hand tally is a requirement from the Secretary of State to confirm the accuracy of 
electronic voting systems. The count of about 72,000 ballots cast on electronic touch 
screens throughout the county found the machines to be completely accurate.  
 
For more information, contact the Registrar of Voters office at (951) 486-7200. 
 
 


